
Mr. Gregory Mateosian 
9 Jackson St. 

Cambridge, MA. 02140 
(857) 600-5898 

dsgrealproperty@gmail.com 
 

January 11, 2024 
 

Cambridge Planning Board 
c/o Ms. Swaathi Joseph 
Cambridge Community Development 
344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA. 02139 
 
In re: Request for Special Permit Hearing Con�nuance 
 
Dear Planning Board Members and Ms. Joseph,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to respectfully ask for a continuance of our hearing for 
a Special Permit scheduled for January 23, 2024. 
 
As per my discussion with Ms. Joseph on January, 10, 2024, I feel it best for both the 
Personal Representative of the Estate of Joseph Ferolito and myself as petitioner if we 
continue the hearing to another date. I have been informed that the tenant and the 
Personal Representative of the Estate are working on a solution. The parties have a 
meeting scheduled for January 29, 2024 to resolve the situation.  
 
Should a solution be reached, it will result in a focused meeting without unnecessary 
interference. As I explained to Ms. Joseph, I place a premium on working closely with the 
neighbors and others to ensure that all progresses as smoothly as possible.  
 
 
Thank you and  
Regards, 
 
 
Greg Matteosian   
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